
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref:  EIR / 1926 

 

04 July 2018 

 

Ms  

BBC News NI 

 

Email: @bbc.co.uk 

 

Dear Ms  

Environmental Information Regulations Request Illegal Car Washing 

 

Thank you for your request as above. 

 

I can advise that Car Washing businesses do not come under the responsibility of 

local authorities.  This information is held by 

 

 The Health and Safety Executive for Northern Ireland 

and it is suggested that you forward your request to: 

 Liam O'Neill 

Information Manager 

The Health and Safety Executive for Northern Ireland 

83 Ladas Drive 

Belfast    BT6 9FR 

email foi@hseni.gov.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Information Management Support 
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